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STATEMENT


Universal Periodic Review of Sweden 26 January 2015.

Statement by Norway.

Norway warmly welcomes the Swedish delegation.  We commend Sweden for its persistent efforts to ensure the enjoyment of human rights and fundamental freedoms worldwide and an open and inclusive UPR process.

Progress has been achieved in many different areas since 2010. We warmly welcome Sweden’s announcement to incorporate the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child into Swedish law.

We note concerns raised, including by the CERD, over the slow progress in addressing Sami land rights and the restrictive terms of reference for the Boundary Commission.  

In our own national experience, ratification and implementation of the ILO Convention 169 has been important in order to establish a partnership between representatives of indigenous peoples and the Government. In 2010, Sweden agreed to clarify the legal consequences of the ratification of this Convention with a view to ratifying the convention as a matter of priority. 

Norway recommends that Sweden continue to work towards ratification of ILO Convention 169 and thereby secure the Sami people’s rights.
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